Mannion Middle School Parent/Family Community Partnership Meeting March 15, 2018

- I. Welcome & Introductions
- II. Saxophone Quarter:
 - a. Thank you to Mrs. Sawyer
 - b. Thank you to Brakkon Bench, Riley Gonzales, Jacqueline Delgado, Carson Kessler
- III. Student Walkout Update & Information:
- IV. Principal's Update on School Safety:
 - a. Proposed Mandatory ID Program for 2018-2019.
 - i. All Students and Staff will be required to wear a school ID at all times.
 - ii. Colored Lanyards will indicate the student's grade. Staff will have a fourth color. Temporary IDs a fifth color.
 - iii. Students will be asked to put on their IDs upon entering campus and all IDs will be checked during 1st period.
 - iv. Students with no ID will receive a temporary ID from their 1st period teacher and the temporary ID will be logged (During Announcments).
 - 1. All teachers will have a ChromeBook for IDs, Tardies, and Classroom Exit Logs (Bathroom, Nurses Office, Main Office, Deans Office, etc.)
 - v. 6th Period teachers collect Temporary IDs
 - vi. Progressive Discipline for Students without IDs (Similar to Tardies)
 - vii. Students will be charged \$5 for lost IDs and Lanyards
 - b. Lock Blok Installation on Classroom Doors
 - c. Consistently Review Security Procedures
 - d. SafeVoice Reminder
- V. Issues / Parent Concerns for future meetings
- VI. Next Meeting: April 19, 2018 @ 5:30 PM